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May 6, 2010

Mr. Daniel Buckley
Senior Campaign Finance Analyst
Report Analysis Division
Federal Election Commission
999 E St. NW \
Washington, DC 20463 :

Dear Mr. Buckley,

On Tuesday, April 27, we received a letter from you explaining that the Career i
College Association Political Action Committee (CCAPAC) has exceeded the legal
limit for contributing to the general election fund for "Buck McKeon for Congress".
The excess amount was for $2,500. We contacted the McKeon campaign to request
that our contributions for the current election cycle be re-allocated so we are not
outside the legal limit, and they indicated that they will corriply with our request.
Our new allocation is $5,000 for the general election fund and $5,000 for the
primary election fund. '

We have attached a.copy of our letter to the McKeon campaign, and we hope that |
this letter, along with bur amended FEC report, has adequately addressed the
concerns of the FEC regarding this matter. If there is anything further that CCAPAC
needs to do, please do not hesitate to contact me personally at (202) 503-6846 or at
RobbeDB@career.org. j

Sincerely,
i

Robbe Bendick
PAC Director |
Career College Association ,
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.'May 4, 2010 ..".•. .......

Ms. Tami Plofchan
Buck McKeon for Congress
23942 Lyons Ave., #105
Santa Clarita, CA 91321

Dear Ms. Plofchan,

The Career College Association Political Action Committee (CCAPAC) has been
informed by the Federal Election Commission that we have exceeded the legal limit
for contributing to the general election fund for "Buck McKeon for Congress". The
excess amount was for $2,500. To rectify this, we request that your campaign keep
the $5,000 contribution to the general fund dated March 8, 2010 as a general fund
contribution, while changing the general fund contribution of $1,500 from
December 16,2009 and $1,000 from September 29,2009 to primary fund
contributions. By doing so, CCAPAC will have contributed $5,000 to the general
fund and $5,000 to the primary fund for the current election cycle.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If there is anything further that the
CCAPAC needs to do, please do not hesitate to contact me personally at (202) 503-
6846 or at RobbeDB@career.org.

Sincerely,

Robbe Bendick
PAC Director
Career College Association
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